
Fall POA Meeting – Oct 6, 2019 

Introduction of the board by Kay Ruch 

Mayor Farmer 

● Discussed loss of officers due to higher paying jobs 
● Getting involved in downtown events 

○ Old Fashioned Day - Saturday Oct 12, 2019 
○ Spook City - Saturday Oct 19, 2019 
○ Hallmark Christmas 2019 

● Introduced head of street department - John  
○ Storm water issues 

■ 7 beavers removed 
○ Work release program 

■ Can’t be used on private property 
○ Roundabouts 
○ “Green Space” overgrown rules for clearing  

● Recapped increase in storm water bill (from .50 to $5) 
○ Using money to hire 2 code enforcement officers for storm drains city-wide 

Sara read minutes from spring 2019 POA meeting 

Frank moved to approve minutes 

Minutes were approved 

Sherry gave treasury report of fiscal year 2019 (details posted separately) 

Kay spoke on change of hired landscape group 

Kay moved to bring on two new board members, approved 

● Mike Titsworth - Architectural control 
● Gary Elrod - Member at large 

Question/Answers 

Meeting adjourned 

 

 


